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Harrison, Beverly Amendment to Special Use, AL-20-11 
 
 

Please accept the following comments from El Paso County Public Health for 
the amendment to the special use project referenced above: 
 

• Water service for the proposed new cabin will likely be provided by an 
individual well. 
  

• The proposed new cabin will require a new OWTS. The new OWTS 
must be approved and permitted by El Paso County Public Health as 
per the current OWTS Regulations. Note: The use of a seepage pit is 
the last option for consideration per the OWTS regulations. All 
minimum horizontal installation setbacks must be maintained for all 
OWTS components on this site. 
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